
Public Notice 

Town of Coulee Dam 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF COUNCIL MEETING 

 

To the citizens of the Town of Coulee Dam, Washington, the Town Council of the 

Town of Coulee Dam, Washington will not conduct a Council Meeting on Wednesday, 

April 10, 2024 due to lack of agenda items. The next regular council meeting will be held 

on April 24, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Stefani Bowden, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 
 


